
Board Meetings of the Historic French Park Association are public and members of the Association are invited to 
attend. Motions may be made, seconded, amended and voted on by members of the Board of Directors. 

 

Historic French Park Association 
Board of Directors Meeting – March 6, 2013 at 7 p.m. 

 
Minutes 

 
1. Called to order at 7:00 pm 

Directors in attendance: Jeff Dickman, Phil Collins, Ann Moerer, Catherine Cate, and 
Wayne Curl.  Three additional neighbors attended.  There was not a quorum of directors. 

 
2. Officer reports 

a. President – Debbie was out this evening. 
b. Secretary – Minutes have been posted online for members who miss monthly meetings. 
c. Treasurer – Treasurer reports that balance remains approximately $4300. 

 
3. Committee reports 

a. Architectural committee – Jeff first provided new neighbors with a quick review of the 
Architectural committee.  No news on meetings with the City Attorney.  Windows at 415 
E. Vance have been replaced to code.  Also, commercial sign for 925 N. Spurgeon was 
installed after being approved. 

b. Police, Code Enforcement, Graffiti – Santa Ana Public Works has released a 
smartphone app named “mySantaAna” for reporting problems like potholes or graffiti.  
The app will send the GPS coordinates for any graffiti you take a picture of.  Download 
the app from App-Order.com, and we’ll post a link on our website.  For iPhone and 
Android. 

c. Website – website has been updated for Spring. 
 

4. Old business 
a. Problem with lights in the park was corrected in January, and everything has been fine 

since. 
 
5. New business 

a. Neighbors expressed an interest in touring the new apartments to be opening next to 
French Park, both the development along Washington and the one on Civic Center.  Jeff 
will contact the City about possibly arranging a tour.  If there is an opportunity, day and 
time will be posted to the mailing list. 

b. Wayne’s home sold last week.  Congrats!  Scheduled to close April 5. 
c. Goodbye to John and Michelle! 

 
6. Announcements 

 Congrats to Wayne Curl, whose home is in escrow.  Wayne will be moving to Orange, 
and a new family will join the neighborhood in April. 

 Best Wishes to John and Michelle Novak, who have left French Park for Las Vegas. 
 Floral Park is hosting their annual home tour April 27-28. 
 Next HFPA meeting will be on Wednesday, May 1 (our bi-monthly schedule). 

 
7. Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm 
 


